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“ Hello staff at SA Humane a society! We 

adopted Alessia on January 7, 2024 and would 

love to share photos of how happy and loved she 

is. We have changed her name to Jellybean but 

she also has the nickname Half Stache. She is 

fitting in perfectly with our adopted family of two 

cat loving pitbull doggo’s and two sweet cats. 

Hope you enjoy these photos. Roz, our orange 

and white pitty pie has slept with her since day 

one. Jellybean feels so safe, loved and happy by 

her new fur family, and us humans. Please thank 

the staff for giving her all the love and care prior 

to finding her forever home with us. We are so 

lucky!

Happy Furever Mom, Kristy


